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Career Exploration Opportunities: May is always a busy month for career exploration
opportunities.  This year, each grade level at the middle school has an activity planned.

● 6th Grade - Attended Trees For Tomorrow on May 3rd. Students participated in a variety
of lessons and activities designed around natural resources.

● 7th Grade will participate in a virtual career fair sponsored by Nicolet Technical College
later this month.  Students fill out bingo cards as they complete virtual experiences.  The
completed cards are used to enter a drawing to win prizes.

● 8th Grade will attend a tour of NTC on May 19th.

6th Grade School Visit and Orientation: 5th-grade students will have an opportunity to meet
their teachers and tour the middle school in May.  St. Mary’s students will be on campus on May
18th and our TES students will attend orientation on May 25th.

Children’s Play: HS Drama students will perform “The Emperor’s New Clothes” for middle and
elementary students on May 18th.

WEB Update: 25 Students have applied and been accepted as WEB Leaders for the 2022-23
school year.  They will receive training in August and lead WEB orientation activities for
incoming 6th-grade students on the first day of school next year.

Spring Sports Schedule

Students of the month and additional information on all the things happening at TMS are
in the May edition of Hatchet Highlights

https://www.treesfortomorrow.com/gallery/TFT%20Academic%20Catalog%202022%20r.pdf
https://www.greatnorthernconference.org/g5-bin/client.cgi?cwellOnly=1&G5statusflag=view&schoolname=&school_id=147&G5button=13&G5genie=141&vw_schoolyear=1&vw_agl=8-2-6295,&manual_access=1
https://www.smore.com/79gkd-tms-hatchet-highlights

